DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
LEconomic Development Division

memorandum

TO: Public Arts Commission
FROM: Morgan White, Public Arts Intern
DATE: April 11", 2017

SUBJECT: Discussion on Public Arts Commission Visioning

Update

The Public Arts Commission held a visioning session on March 14™ to discuss and reflect on the
Public Arts in Urbana.

Recommendation

Staff recommends that members of the commission review and provide comment on their
takeaways from that discussion.

Prepared by:

Morgan White
Public Arts Intern

Attachment A. Summary of March 14", 2017 PAC Visioning Discussion



